
 

 

 

 

 

Notice 

07.03.2022 

We would like to inform that on the occasion of the International Women's Day, the 

Women's Cell of Heramba Chandra College has organized a film show & panel discussion 

on Tuesday, March 8, 2022 from 2 pm. On this occasion, all students, teachers and non-

teaching staffs of this college are requested to be present in the auditorium within 2 pm on 

Tuesday. All college classes will remain suspended after 2 pm. 

 
          

 

 

                                                                                                       
Convener, Women's Cell      Principal 
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